
 
 

   

 
 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 05 of 2021 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/21  

  

 

22 January 2021 

 

 

 

Cancel Notice to Mariners Nos. 20 and 29 of 2020 - re - Derelict vessel 
on anchor - Hazard to Navigation 

 

 

Reference is made to BA Chart 194 – Approaches to Malta and Għawdex (Gozo). 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that the derelict vessel 

mentioned in Notice to Mariners Nos. 20 and 29 of 2020 is no longer in the mentioned 

position and current updates of this derelict vessel are unknown.  

 

Therefore, Notice to Mariners Nos. 20 and 29 of 2020 - re – Derelict vessel on anchor - 

Hazard to Navigation, are hereby CANCELLED. 

 
 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 194, 2123, 2124. 


